
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
This letter serves as formal notification that Skyworks Solutions, Inc. is discontinuing the production 
of the following products.  Skyworks Solutions, Inc. acknowledges the obligation to promptly inform 
our customers of the intent to exit products to enable our customers the ability to prepare for 
alternatives and/or assist in their product portfolio renewal process.            
Skyworks Solutions, Inc. appreciates and values our business relationship and looks forward to your 
continued interest in our products.  While we regret any inconvenience this announcement may 
cause, we are eager to supply your future product requirements with our world-class quality product 
lines.   
 
To best serve you, all inquiries and requests should be directed through the normal sales channels 
or you can contact the nearest Skyworks Solutions, Inc. Sales Office. 
 
 

PD4W18-12LF 
 
 
Thank you, 
Leanne Vincent 
Inside Sales Manager - Americas Distribution 
Mobile: 781-535-7027 
 
 


